
Executive mice 
County of Riverside 

June 24,2008 

Mr. John B. Todd, Foreperson 
2007-08 Riverside County Grand Jury 
P. 0. Box 829 
Riverside, CA 92502 

Subject: 2007-08 Grand Jury Report - Beaumont-Cherry Valley 
Water District 

Dear Mr. Todd: 

On June 23, 2008, the Grand Jury forwarded a copy of its report regarding the 
Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District to the Board of Supervisors, and requested that 
the County respond to the Grand Jury's findings. 

Since the Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District has no reporting relationship 
with Riverside County officials or the Board of Supervisors, it would appear 
inappropriate for the County to comment upon the Grand Jury's findings. 

Please call me at 951-955-1110 if I can provide additional information or 
assistance. 

Sincerely, 

- 
GARY CHRI~TMAS 
Deputy County Executive Officer 

Cc: Nancy Romero, COB 
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